
We need your help!  Our library is funded
through the State of Ohio Budget.  (We do

not have a property tax levy as other
public libraries in the state have). Please
contact your Ohio State Representative

and Senator to let them know the
wonderful things the Logan-Hocking

Library provides for you and your family!
Scan the QR Code below or click on the
link to look up your representatives. Or,

feel free to drop off a letter of support to
the library and we will mail or fax it to

your representatives on your behalf.  
We appreciate your support! 

Take Action for Libraries!

https://www.legislature.ohio.gov

https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/

